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State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

· ~ Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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February 24, 2020 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Kerri Johnson, Engineering Specialist I, Division of Engineering Vi'({) 
Docket No. 20160058-WS - Application for approval of transfer of Sun River 
Utilities, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 646-W and 554-S 
in Charlotte and DeSoto Counties to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. 

Please file the attached email regarding status update in the above referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 

KJ/jp 

Attachment 



From: Troy Rendell To: Kerri 
Johnson Subject: RE: Sun River Utilities 
Date: Monday, February 24, 2020 9:14:16 AM 

Unfortunately no. There has been no further contact from the landowner. Also, the other area 

developers who we were working with have also had no further contact on their planned 

developments. 

Troy Rendell 

Vice President - Investor Owned Utilities 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 

New Port Richey, FL 34652 

(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 

(Fax) 727-848-7701 

(E-Mail) trendell @uswatercorp.net 

From: Kerri Johnson [mailto:KEJOHNSO@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 9: 12 AM 
To: 'trendell@uswatercorp.net' 
Subject: Sun River Utilities 

Good morning Troy, has there been any progress on the Sun River transfer? 

Sincerely, 

Kerri Johnson 
Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6836 
Kerri.Johnson@psc.state.fl.us 




